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Community Primary School
We teach to the heart.

Choosing the right school for your child is a vitally important
choice to make. We are inviting parents to visit our school
for our Open Day on Tuesday 6th October 2020.
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Come and see how

Due to the current circumstances your visit will include:

* A socially distanced outside tour with the
headteacher and other parents.
* Looking into classrooms from the playground.
* Exploring our grounds (including the Allotments and Wildlife Area)
* An opportunity to ask questions.
* Seeing happy children enjoying learning.

DUE TO THE CURRENT SITUATION, OUR
OPEN DAY WILL BE VIRTUAL THIS YEAR. |

VIDEOS AND Q&A DETAILS WILL BE
SHARED THROUGH THE SCHOOL BLOG.

WHO ARE THE MOST IMPORTANT
PEOPLE IN A SGHOOL?

The children of course and they are central to everything we do at Willow
Lane. They are happy, confident, aspirational, creative and enjoy their
learning. They are encouraged to learn to the best of their abilities and we
also want them to have fun along the way - to understand nature by growing
vegetables and exploring our wildlife area, to develop confidence through
teamwork and singing, to enjoy sport and the camaraderie it brings and to
learn positive human values by caring for each other and helping the
community we are proud to serve.

Children’s journeys with us are centred around the three premises of
‘teaching to the heart’ - creatively, emotionally and physically. Firstly, we
know that children learn best when they are emotionally engaged and look
for creative links wherever possible. Secondly, although we can’t predict the
knowledge that the next generation will need, we know that positive human
values will always have a place. Finally, we want our children to make healthy
lifestyle choices through growing and eating fresh fruit and vegetables as well
as laying the foundations of playing sport for life.

Visitors to our school often remark on the exciting range of learning, the
creativity captured in our celebratory displays and the calm, caring and
confident children they meet in our classes, halls and sports fields. Whilst
things are different in all schools at the moment, our children continue to
happily come to school, love learning and are thriving with our talented and
committed staff.

Mel MacKinnon
HEADTEACHER




